 Bully Bullhead Parade
Saturday July 6, 2024

As always, we will hope for good weather…if it becomes impossible to have the parade, we will make that announcement by 11:30 AM. that morning over KICD stations, KILR and Y-100.  If you are from a distance, I will call you. If we do need to cancel the parade on Saturday, we are planning a rain date of Sunday July 9th at 1:30 pm. for those that can make it. 

Enclosed is your parade entry form.  Your number will be issued to you when you check in the day of the parade. You will display one number on each side of the entry for your reviewing stands. We will have reviewing stands at the Blue Daisy Café and Ruthven City Hall, so we need that number on both sides of the entry.

We Ask that you have a representative for your entry check in for line-up between 12:15 and 12:45. Please plan to enter Ruthven in one of the two following routes to make this more efficient and avoid congestion in the staging area. 

From Highway 18 enter on Gowrie (By Lakeland EZ Stoppe) and drive down to Rolling St. (By the Library). Turn Left on Rolling St. and follow it to the swimming pool corner on West St. Take West St. down to Old Highway 18 and turn East or West to find your location. 
OR
Turn North off Highway 18 onto West St. and then East or West to find your location.
If you are entering town from the North, proceed down Gowrie St. turning Right on Rolling St. and follow the previous instructions.

If you have any questions, please contact Jill Conlon (712-260-0851)
Thanks again for joining our Celebration! We look forward to seeing you July 6th.
Lost Island-Ruthven Betterment Association
